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Marchl0,2014

$enetor Tutyedt, Cheirmen
Economic Affairs lnlerim Commitee
Po Box 201706
Helena, MT 59620-1706

Dear Sanator Tutvedt and Members of the CommiHee

We rye writing this letter eB con;umcm to expnsB our conUnued rupporl for the '12-Day Rule', Thls lssu+ ls slmply about
prwiding high qurlity productto Montana'l conoumars, We rupport Montane'u dalry lermcrs and the grcat produci that
they provide lo us and our communitics.

As conrumcr$, wc .nB fully crprblc of undsrshnding that r sall drto metna frrt tha product murt br rold by 0rrt date.
We are not confused as to whether this is a use by date or a best by dlte. We understrnd trat lhis is a aell by data. We
appreolate and want thir method ol dafing because hat means that onoe we get he milk ln our reftlgeretors lt wlll last
unffl our trmlly has enfoyed every lasl drop. For some of us, we travel many mlles to buy our groceries and il isn't as
Bimplt es "runnlng to the ttore" ll our mllk le bad, We need a longer shelf llfe in our refrlgerator and llko the way that hls
wotkg now.

Fleaee keep the 12-Day rule in place eo that we can continue to have freeh mllk ln our refrigeratora.
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